
Welcome Baby Donnelly!
Congratulations to Kjersta and 
David Donnelly on the birth of 
their daughter, Kaylin Rebecca, 
on Saturday, May 28! She 
weighed 7 lbs. 3 oz. and was 
19.5” long. Mom and baby are 
doing very well. Welcome to 
the St. Dominic Family!
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Summer Office Hours
And we are off to summer vacation! During June, 
July and August, our school office will be open from 
8am-12pm each day. If you need assistance outside 
of these hours, please contact Claudia Bauer directly 
at office@schoolofstdominic.org. 

Dates to Remember
June 9- Family Picnic-Food Truck Night
August 4 - Summer Open House Event
August 31 - Back to School Open House
September 6 - First Day of School

Health Forms
Attention all incoming Kindergarten and 7th Grade 
students!  Coming home soon are your Health 
Care/Immunization forms that are required prior to 
the start of the next school year.  Please note: some 
of the forms must be completed by a healthcare 
professional.  

Completed forms may be sent/brought to the school 
office at anytime during the summer.  You may also 
fax (507-650-0680) or email them to the office.                                   

Preschool and PreK for 2022-2023
We are still enrolling students in our Preschool and 
PreK programs for the 2022-2023 school year. We 
have just five openings remaining in our PreK 
program for 5-days per week. Our Preschool 
program offers a choice schedule of 2, 3 or 5 days 
per week. 

Don’t forget! You can earn a referral credit towards 
your TADS  account for referring a friend to our 
school.                                 

Believe and Read Literacy Results
We are very excited to share with you the year-end 
results of our K-3 literacy program. Again this year 
we saw tremendous growth in our students from 
last fall to this spring. We reduced the number of 
students at-risk by over 20% in just one school 
year! In the fall, 53% of our students we reading at 
or above grade level, by spring we had 72% of our 
students reading at or above grade level.

Way to go teachers and students!

Food Truck and Family Fun!
Please join us on Thursday, June 9 from 5-7pm. We 
will have food trucks on hand with food to 
purchase, games and activities, and fun for the 
whole family!

We hope that you can join us in celebrating the 
beginning of our summer vacation! This event is 
sponsored by our Parent School Association.
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